
 

 

 

Household Waste Collection,  

CCPC, Bloom House,  

Railway Street, 

Dublin 1,  

D01 C576.        2nd March 2018 

 

By email to: 

Re: Public Consultation on the Irish Household Waste Collection Market 

 

Dear Mr. Gray, 

Further to the publication of the above referenced Consultation document, Indaver Ireland is 
pleased to be afforded an opportunity to provide a succinct response to this important and 
timely Public Consultation.  

Whilst the vast majority of questions raised in the Consultation paper do not relate directly to 
Indaver’s business activities, Indaver actively engages with those involved in the waste 
collection market on an ongoing basis.  
 
As such, Indaver would like to express support for the position set out by the Irish Waste 
Management (IWMA) as the representative body of members that are involved in this 
market.  
 
 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Jackie Keaney  

mailto:geoffreygray@ccpc.ie

